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			PSNC has now changed its name to Community Pharmacy England, with a strengthened commitment to championing pharmacies and engaging with the sector. This newsletter is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.







		




			In this update: Introducing our new press statement index; Heat-health resources; Extension of SSPs for Clarithromycin.







		




			Amplifying our sector’s voice on topical issues in the press
We have launched a new press statements index on our website. This is part of ongoing efforts to improve transparency of our work to champion community pharmacies in England, promote the interests of the sector and continue to influence change. Here you can see how we give the sector a voice on topical issues through the media. 

Our aim is for this new section to highlight our ongoing commitment to driving change for the better as well as emphasising the essential role that community pharmacies have in our society.   

Press statements issued this week include:
GMC report shows scale of NHS workforce crisis
Heart deaths surge by more than 500 a week since pandemic
  







		Visit our Press Statement index 




		




			Heat-health alerts over the weekend
The UK Health Security Agency (UKHSA) and the Met Office have issued a yellow heat-health alert in 7 regions of England lasting until 9am on Monday 26th June. This alert warns of increased healthcare service usage by vulnerable populations and health risks for those over 65 or with pre-existing conditions.

With the alerts remaining in place, pharmacy teams may wish to use (or continue to use) the infographic we have developed to help communicate important health advice to the public.
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Download the full resources 







		




			Two SSPs for Clarithromycin oral suspensions further extended
The Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) has provided an update on the Serious Shortage Protocols (SSPs) for Clarithromycin 125mg/5ml and 250mg/5ml oral suspensions (SSP053 and SSP054). These SSPs were due to expire today, but their end dates have now been further extended to Friday 21st July 2023.
Learn more 
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			Community Pharmacy England
Address: 14 Hosier Lane, London EC1A 9LQ
Tel: 0203 1220 810 | Email: comms.team@cpe.org.uk
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Staying well in hot weather *

Keeping medicines safe

Plan ahead to make sure you have
enough of the medicines you
need

Always keep medicines in their
original packaging to protect
them

Keep medicines below 25°C or in
the refrigerator (read the storage
instructions on the packaging or
leaflet)

Ask your pharmacist if you are
unsure about anything

Please visit www.nhs.uk/heatwave for more information
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